Wardens Report – May 2022

- May 4 Waste Park Meeting
- May 5 Budget Meeting
- May 6 Carleton River Watershed meeting
- May 6 Interview with BHP
- May 10 Meeting with Marc Tassé, the new Executive Director of CDENE
- May 10 Starlight Development Meeting
- May 10 Regular Council Meeting
- May 11 Meeting with Yarmouth County CAOs, Wardens, and Mayor
- May 11 Housing Meeting at Boys and Girls Club Yarmouth
- May 12 Ministers Tour
- May 13 Waste Park Meeting
- May 13 Attended the installation of the first bilingual stop sign in Wedgeport
- May 18 Nakile Board Meeting
- May 26 La Société Touristique
- May 31 CDENE Board Meeting